
LAST CALL TO SIGN-UP FOR PTO MEMBERSHIP - 

DEADLINE OCT. 31st 

        

 

Please take a moment to sign up for the PTO (Parent Teacher Organization).   Our goal is to 

support our students, teachers, and staff.   

 

We only have SIX (6) meetings all year and up to two (2) volunteer hours per family will be 

given for EACH meeting you attend.  By attending, you’ll learn about all the events and 

additional volunteer opportunities available, you’ll hear from administration regarding what’s 

happening with our children and our school and get to know other parents.   

 

 

It’s only $5 per family!! 
 

Membership includes: 

• Voting rights at PTO meetings  

• Students Perks: favorite shirt once every month 

• Emails for Volunteer Opportunities before it goes to the entire school 

   

Join the PTO!  Complete the online form by clicking HERE.   (if link doesn’t 

work, please go to Oasis Elementary Website, scroll down and click on PTO, then scroll down 

and Join PTO - we have gone Paperless :) 

 
Once complete, an invoice will be in the confirmation link.  Please click, print out and 

submit with payment to your child’s teacher.  NEW POLICY - please send a CHECK only 

into school.   

 

 

Thank you! 

 

OCES PTO  

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeWuwdAuqiAkIQWAEGOAhS6Qg8TT6OBNg_hE3WH4lGemwnOmg/viewform

